## STANLEY SWITLIK ELEMENTARY PTO MEETING FEBRUARY 10<sup>th</sup>, 2021 at 5:30 PM – VIRTUAL MEETING

-The meeting was called to order at 5:53 PM

-The February sales report for the 2<sup>nd</sup> round of our hand sanitizer fundraiser is as follows. We sold \$150 worth in this round. The fees totaled \$7.67 which leaves our net proceeds at \$142.33. The second round did not go nearly as well as the first round. Our net total for this fundraiser is \$886.15. That means that we are still in the red \$1,168.69, so we still have a little way to go.

-We are planning to kick off an additional springtime fundraising effort that is going to be a virtual Giving Tree. The PTO team has put together a digital flyer which will provide web links from all of our team leaders at the school for any additional supplies that they need in the classroom.

Ashley Keeney displayed the digital flyer with the Springtime Giving Tree platform to the attendees of the meeting. This fundraiser is for the community and for any parents of students to contribute. There are individual links listed per grade. If you highlight and select the link it will take you to the Amazon Wishlist that each of those team members created. You can easily donate any of those supplies that you wish and they will be shipped directly to the school.

-Last week was counselor's week and the PTO was able to sponsor a catered lunch for Mr. Willis. We wanted to give him a big shout out and thank you for everything that he does for our school. He is such a valuable asset to our school community. Thank you, Mr. Willis!

-Meeting was adjourned at 5:59 PM